Dear Potential Donor,

We are excited to announce the Nurse Boss Summit in partnership with nonprofit "The Anthony Lewis Foundation for Brain Tumors, Inc." taking place on August 1st-3rd, 2024, at The Sheraton Music City Nashville Airport, TN. The Nurse Boss Summit is a 2-day leadership summit for staff nurses and nurses in business, with more than 400 nurses in attendance.

As a sponsor for the Nurse Boss Summit, you will have the opportunity to connect with hundreds of nurses from across the country who are leaders in their field. This event provides a unique platform for your organization to demonstrate its commitment to advancing the nursing profession while supporting a vital cause.

Your sponsorship will help The Anthony Lewis Foundation for Brain Tumors, Inc., a nonprofit organization dedicated to funding brain tumor research, raising awareness, and assisting individuals who suffer with this devastating disease. Through partnership, we aim to increase awareness of the need for continued research into brain tumors and help support those affected by the disease.

As a sponsor, your company will receive exposure to hundreds of healthcare professionals, including staff nurses and nurses in business. Your brand will be prominently featured throughout the event, including in our marketing materials, signage, and digital media. Additionally, you will have the opportunity to network with attendees and showcase your products and services.

We would be honored to partner with your organization for the Nurse Boss Summit. Your sponsorship will help us to create an impactful event that supports both the nursing profession and a vital cause. 

Thank you for considering our request for sponsorship. Please feel free to contact us to discuss how we can work together to support this important event. 

